London Borough of Lewisham
20MPH SPEED LIMIT — BROCKLEY ROAD &
LEWISHAM HIGH STREET
The Lewisham (20mph Speed Limit) Traffic Order 202*

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Lewisham Borough
Council propose to make the above Order under section 84 of
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended.

2. The general effect of the Order would be to introduce a 20mph
speed limit in:

(a) the length of Brockley Road which lies south of Harefield
Road; and

(b) the length of Lewisham High Street which lies between
Rennell Street and Station Road.

3. The introduction of a 20mph speed limit in the lengths of
roads referred to in paragraph 2 above is to ensure consistency
with the existing boroughwide 20mph speed limit that applies
throughout Lewisham, except for roads on the Transport for
London Road Network (TLRN). Speed Limit Orders on the
TLRN (“red routes”) are made by Transport for London.

4. A copy of the proposed Order and other documents giving
more detailed particulars of the Order are available for
inspection between 9 am and 5 pm on Monday to Friday at the
reception of the Council’s office, Laurence House, 1 Catford
Road, London, SE6 4RU. Alternatively, the documents can be
obtained by emailing a request to
trafficorders@lewisham.gov.ukquoting reference “20mph
Speed Limit”.

5. Any objection or other representations relating to the proposed
Order must be made in writing and all objections must specify
the grounds on which they are made and emailed to:
trafficorders@lewisham.gov.uk or posted to Lewisham
Transport Policy & Development, Fifth Floor Laurence House,
1 Catford Road, London SE6 4RU, quoting reference “20mph
Speed Limit” to arrive not later than 21 days from the date of
publication of this notice. Any objection may be
communicated to other persons who may be affected.

Dated 29th July 2022.

Zahur Khan
Director of Public Realm
Directorate of Housing, Regeneration and Public Realm
5th Floor Laurence House, 1 Catford Road, London SE6 4RU




